
Bushbury Blog 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It will be wonderful to celebrate Christmas with you in school again, with some restrictions 
in place to keep us all safe. I have thought long and hard and taken lots of advice as my 
priority is that the children, staff and our families have a healthy Christmas and are able to 
relax with their families, without isolating due to catching Covid.  
With this in mind, we would ask that: 

a) If possible, only 2 family members attend the events 
b) Please dress warmly as the hall will have open doors and windows for ventilation 
c) You consider taking a LFD on the day of the event 
d) You hand sanitise as you come into the school 

 

 
CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS 

Wed 8th Dec Christmas Dinner Day – wear a Christmas jumper with your 

uniform. 

Thurs 9th Dec 10am Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity to parents 

Fri 10th Dec 10am Nursery and Reception Nativity to parents 

Tue 14th Dec 9:30am Y6 Christmas Show & refreshments 

Wed 15th Dec 9:30am Y5 Christmas Show & refreshments 

Thurs 16th Dec 9:30am Y3 & Y4 Christmas Show & refreshments 

Fri 17th Dec Party Day & Lunch provided for all children 

Last Day of term 

Tue 4th Jan Inset Day for staff 

Wed 5th Jan Children’s first day back for Spring term 
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“To Be the Best That We Can Be” 

Christmas cards 

Each class has their own post box. Children 

are welcome to bring in cards for their class 

from Mon 29th Nov. Teachers will send a class 

list of first names only on 26.11.21. 

Thank you. 

 

Wednesday 8th December 

It’s Christmas dinner and 

wear a Christmas jumper day! 

Please credit your Pay360 account by £2.30 if 

your child is not entitled to Free School Meals 

and would like to have a Christmas dinner on 

this day. 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th December 

Christmas party day.  Children can wear their 

own clothes (please ensure suitable for the 

weather) and all children will receive a free 

party lunch. 

 

I wrote to Father Christmas and he has said 

that all being well, he is hoping to visit the 

children on this day! 

 


